


Letter from the Superintendent,

The first week of school has ended in fine fashion and as 
our enrollment continues to grow, we once more welcome 
new families and friends into our school community. For me 
personally it is always a pleasure to chat with people each 
morning as the school day begins and an even greater 
pleasure to tour our classrooms and see our fabulous 
teaching staff and students interacting.

We are truly fortunate to have such a talented group of 





Design and Photos by Ms. Dusica | Please email 




